
2/6/23, 3:15 PM Highland Happenings

https://www.smore.com/pdnsv 1/2

Accessibility

filter_b_and_w High Contrast Mode

Aa Aa Aa
Highland Happenings
Message from the Principal
Happy Winter Holidays! (a day earlier than expected!)

First off, please let me tell you how much I have missed the students, staff and you this fall.
I wanted to let you know that in the New Year, my plan is to come back to work on January 9th part
time. Janice MacKenzie will also be there as Principal and we will work together as a team. This will
allow me the time to reestablish relationships and get my feet under me.

It is hard to know how I will handle everything, but I am really hoping it will just be for a few weeks and
then I will be back to work full time.

I hope you all have a wonderful break and I look forward to seeing you all in January!

Kerry

Food Support in Peterborough
I know that with the rising cost of food and this time of year, some of you might need some extra
support. This link will take you to the Food Calendar with locations and offerings that can help
support your family.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bkEUhRKap4OuA9SH8LLj0gfZ29dEqb7x/view?usp=sharing


2/6/23, 3:15 PM Highland Happenings

https://www.smore.com/pdnsv 2/2

Ongoing Communication

Christmas Stories
If you are looking for some Christmas stories for your children, here is a YouTube playlist of me
reading some of my favourite Christmas stories.
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https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PL9dKOE_exlZA80kYyvIZmUCdFpAmYnQCq

